William Shane

Subject: FW: Meeting on Proposed Pier Design at Broad Cove Reserve ( Payson Property)

Good Morning:

Please share the information below with your neighbors and Associations. This is the kick-off meeting for the proposed
design for a future pier replacement at Broad Cove Reserve ( aka Payson Property).

The Town was awarded a grant of $21,000 from the State for the re-design and engineering of this pier. Barney Baker
will be presenting the conceptual plan for the Pier at the meeting in front of the Coastal Waters Commission.

The meeting will be televised on cable Channel 2 ( seen in Cumberland, North Yarmouth and Yarmouth) and will be
rebroadcast weekly. The taped meeting can also can be accessed the next day on your laptops ( Thursday evening
10/23) by accessing the Cumberland Town Website under Meetings on demand ( left hand column of

choices) https://vimeo.com/cumberlandmaine.

This is an informational meeting and no official action will be taken. The Coastal Waters Commission hopes you will
attend and share any input you have related to this project. The meetings focus is the pier which currently 200’ in length
and approximately 4’ in width. The new design will widen the pier to 6’ with bump outs around the support structures
for fishing and viewing. The length is approximately the same, except the stairs on the pier will be eliminated and the
ramp to the floats will be lengthened. The engineer will also be reviewing an upcoming electronic survey that will be
accessible by midweek.

Thank you,

Bill Shane, Town Manager

TOWN OF CUMBERLAND
COASTAL WATERS COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

OCTOBER 21, 2015 - 6:00 PM
TOWN HALL - 290 TUTTLE ROAD

The Coastal Waters Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 6:00 pm at
the Cumberland Town Hall re:

1. To Hear Presentation from Baker Design Consultants and Accept Input for the Proposed Pier

Design at Broad Cove Reserve.

An opportunity for public comment is encouraged and will be provided.
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